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IUFRO, The International Union of Forest Research Organizations, will hold a scientific workshop on biorefinery in conjunction with EWLP 2016 (European Workshop on Lignocellulosics and Pulp) organized in Autrans, France. This workshop will consist in 2 sessions on wood biorefinery. The first session will be held on Thursday, June 30, 2016 afternoon and is offered to both EWLP and IUFRO attendants under a common sponsorship. The second IUFRO biorefinery session will take place on Friday, July 1, morning and will be also open to EWLP attendants.
The IUFRO members interested in the biorefinery activities are most welcome to submit a paper to this common event. The general theme of the sessions will be: Forest products for a greener future, with emphasis on chemicals production and use.
Those interested in proposing a paper should refer to the EWLP procedure described on the EWLP2016 site, with the indication: "IUFRO Sessions"  put into brackets after the title of their abstract. The IUFRO abstracts will be reviewed separately. All the information concerning the IUFRO event will be available on www.ewlp2016.org
Looking forward to see many IUFRO colleagues interested in biorefinery in Autrans next summer
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